
 

 

 

 

 
 

City Council Citation 
   

Mr. Harold Wenn 
 

On behalf of the citizens of the City of Annapolis, we are pleased to confer upon you this City Council 
Citation in recognition of your contribution as an unspoken volunteer and community activist.  Mr. 
Wenn can be found daily at Brewer Hill Cemetery, where he works tirelessly to maintain the upkeep of 
the cemetery of our forefathers.  He not only does landscaping, cutting the grass, planting flowers and 
filling in sunken graves, he serves as a historian of the cemetery, familiar with many of the gravesites 
of our ancestors in the Annapolis community.  When not keeping busy at the Cemetery, he volunteers 
at his family church, St. Philip’s Episcopal Church, formerly located in the Old Fourth Ward.  He works 
in the garden, spruces up the courtyard and performs janitorial duties.  Mr. Wenn does yard work in 
the community as well.  He is fond of the elderly in the community and sometimes stops by to check 
on them and take them food.  He loves to share pictures and memories of the old Annapolis.   
 

Given Under Our Hands and the Great Seal of the City of Annapolis this 23rd day 
of September 2019. 

 



 


